
Dear Families-   
 
Welcome to the students to our buildings! We worked hard last summer to update and create 
meaningful learning opportunities and environments throughout the school. 
 
SCHOOL STARTS at 8:50 AM (that is the last bell) on Thursday, August 3rd, 2023. 
 
Booth (K-5) hours are 8:50-2:50 M, T, Th, F and 8:50-1:50 Wednesdays.  Pick up is at the 
cafeteria at the end of the day.   
 
Fickett (6th-8th) hours are 8:50-3:50 M, T, Th, F and 8:50-2:50 Wednesdays. Pick up is at the 
horseshoe.   
 
I am thrilled to be back for my second year as the principal at Booth Fickett K8. We have many 
positive changes to share and are definitely keeping all of the best things about this awesome 
school. As always, the best way to reach me is via email: Liane.Donovan@tusd1.org 
 
In grades 6 through 8 we have honors classes available in Math, Science, English Language Arts, 
and Social Studies. Please email me if you would like your child to be placed in one or more of 
these classes during the 2023-2024 school year. 
 
This year there will be no cell phones on campus during learning time due to the struggle for 
our scholars to balance the demands of cell phone use and being present in class. Call or email 
the front office if you need to have your child contact you. Or we can get them a message in 
their class.  They may use their phones at lunch.   
 
This year we welcome our many new staff members and students. Watch the monthly 
newsletter for highlights about each of the adults who have joined our staff this year. I am 
excited to be starting this year knowing more of the needs of all the Booth Fickett Community.  
 
We do need help and support with our Parent Teacher Organization.  Please email if you are 
interested.   
 
Please reach out with any questions you might have. 
 
Welcome to Booth Fickett, home of the Falcons!  Thursday is college and career day, Friday is 
wear your Booth Fickett colors day. 
 
 
Respectfully,  
Liane Donovan, principal 
 


